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Meeting Summary:  November 15, 2017



King County Veterans Program Advisory Board

Meeting Summary

November 15, 2017
7:30 pm – 9:00 pm
WorkSource Renton 

Call to Order
King County Advisory Board Sergeant-at-Arms Samantha Powers called the meeting to order at 7:30pm. Salute the Flag. 

Roll Call Board Members Present: Julia Sheridan, Dion McNeeley, Hank Haynes, Carrol Stripling, Chuck Murrell, Chuck Vitiritti, Sam Powers, Jeffery Loa, John Phillips, Kyle Schnell                                                      
Board Members Excused/Absent: Gary Cashman, Ken Yakle, Stan Gunno, Nathan Mikesell, Monique Brown, Amy Viklund

County Staff Present:
 Pat Lemus - DCHS
 Leo Flor - DCHS

 Bryan Fry DCHS - KCVP 
  Rita Sanchez DCHS - KCVP
Review of Meeting Summary
ACTION: Minutes for October 2017 were approved
Committee Reports (Brief overview of the Advisory Board Committees)
Executive Committee: No meeting. 
Budget & Finance Committee: No meeting.
Appeals Committee: No meeting.  
Programs Committee: Program Committee held a meeting November 15, 2017

Veterans Consortium: No meeting 

Program update: Bryan Fry gave an update on the KC Veterans Program move. Veterans Program will be moving to Tukwila with a possible move date of December 15, 2017.  Currently, we are working on communicating the move to our clients and community partners. 
Now that the Levy has passed we will be moving forward with the filling the open positions in the Seattle office. We will hire a Social Service Professional and a new Supervisor.
Stand down will be December 14 & 15, 2017 at the Georgetown College. KC Veterans Program will be doing a something a little different we will be holding a mini clinic and will be offering immediate need services. 

Monthly Reports: Bryan Fry gave a brief overview on the Financial Charts and Veterans Program. Both offices are consistently busy. Spending is up for rental assistance and move in cost, utility spending has gone down. We have worked with HSP Solid Ground to help spend down their funding for the 2nd and 3rd quarters first before spending KC Veterans funds. Bed occupancy for the shelters beds have been consistently filled, William Booth 6 month beds are always occupied during this time of year due to the weather.  We had spending is up for food and gas assistance year over year these numbers are usually higher.  
Old Business 
· Chuck Vittirritti working on getting someone from the VA hospital

· Carrol Stripling will reach out to William Wood House for a speaker
·    By-laws /updating/signature page/ Update: Bylaws were updated and board voted to pass the by-laws proposal  

Future Business 
Leo Flor discussed the Governesses Plan; we have summited a plan for restructure of the Levy Oversight board and the King County Veterans Advisory Board to integrate the two boards. The plan that would formalize this is currently at the Regional Policy Committee which will be up for hearing in December. If it passes it will have to go through few other committees we probably won’t know anything until after February 2018. 

Next Meeting



Wednesday, December 20, 2017`
Good of the order 
Adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm  
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